
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Newsletter   

 
Friday 19th March 2021 

 
Our Christian Value this week is COURAGE.  

When have you been courageous? 

 

Hello Year 2 – Archie, Millie, Mia, Mylow, Myles, Esme, Dorka, 

Darcie, Charlie, Jensen, Joshua, Tom, Micah, Ella, Eva-Mae, Rocco, 
Jayden, Georgia, Sam and Logan, 
What a busy week it has been! The children have worked hard and we 
are gearing up again ready for next week. Keep up the great work 
everyone! 
 

Courageous Advocate 
Our courageous advocate this week is Matt Redman. What is the story 

behind his song ‘10,000 Reasons’? 
 
Learning This Week 
This week in class we have been continuing with our story Wind in the 
Willows and revised nouns, adjectives, verbs and sentence punctuation 
in our writing. In our maths work we have been looking at fact families, 
revised number bonds, and used part-whole models and bar models to 
answer addition and subtraction questions. We have also been talking 
about celebrations in our RE work and making insects models in Science. 
 
Homework 
Spellings – Week 4. Tested on Monday 22ndMarch.  
English – British Wildlife Comprehension 
Maths – Bar Model questions & problem solving. 
Extra Mile Challenge – Research a British woodland animal. Make an 
information booklet and/or a 3d model or record a video and email it to 
class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
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Parents’ Evening Appointments 
Appointment times will be sent home next Monday, 22nd March. 
Please check your child’s bag for this information. 
 
 

 

 
 

     Happy, Kind      & A Good Friend ! 
 
Have you seen our classroom windows recently? We are thinking about 
acts of kindness this Lent and how we can spread kindness each day 
through small acts. You can find the 40 Acts of Kindness resource on our 
school worship tab on the website. 
 

 
Congratulations & Celebrations 

 
Christian Value of Courage – Eva-Mae 

Curriculum Award - Sam 
Star Reader – Mylow 
Star Writer - Darcie 

 
 
 

Stay safe and well. 
Enjoy your weekend and we’ll see you on Monday. 

Mrs Ramsay and Miss Gunson xx 
 

     
 

 

 

 

  

Easter Celebrations  
We are currently learning songs and putting 
together a virtual whole school Easter 
celebration for you which we hope to share on 
our school website in the near future. 

 


